
 
Re: Support for Senate Bill 406  
 
 
 
Dear Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Anderson and Committee Members, 
 
My name is Dave Benneth.  I am a member of the Tillamook County Housing Commission and I’m writing 
to share my support for SB 406.  If adopted this legislation would provide Tillamook County with housing 
development support and opportunities to increase the availability and affordability of housing on the 
Oregon Coast.   
 
 
With Respect, 
 
Dave Benneth 
Neskowin, OR 
 


